
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 

Minister Mokonyane to visit Maluti-A-Phofung Municipality; Free State 

province 

27 February 2017   

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms. Nomvula Mokonyane, will tomorrow, Tuesday, 27 

February 2017, visit the Maluti-A-Phofung Local Municipality in the Free State province.  

 

The visit is a a result water challenges that have arisen in the area of Qwa-Qwa, following the 

recent rains and rise in dam levels along the Integrated Vaal River System.  

 

The Minister will be meeting with the Local and District Municipalities as well as 

representatives of the provincial government of the Free State. Following the Inter-

Governmental engagements a meeting with civic, business and agricultural-sector 

organizations will be held to further expand on the water situation in the area.  

 

Members of the Media are invited to cover the Ministerial visit as follows:   

 

Venue:  Maluti-A-Phofung Municipal Offices; Phuthaditjhaba 

Date:   27 February 2017  

Time:   11:00 

 

Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 

 

For more information contact : Sputnik Ratau, Director-Media Liaison on  

082 874 2942 or RatauS@dws.gov.za 

For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 

www.dwa.gov.za 


